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Photo Contest Winner

The winner for the December Photo Contest is 

Tracey Hacking. The photo was taken from the 

back of Tracey's deck, looking across the pond.  

Congratulations Tracey!

Office Closure

The City Offices will be closed on Monday, 

February 17th, in observation of President’s 

Day.  Trash pickup will not be affected.  

Santaquin City has approximately 62 miles of 

road.  Main Street and SR 198 are plowed by 

UDOT.  The City’s three large snow plows are 

used in the following priority: First, the hillsides 

and main roads are cleared. After that, 

arterials (primary access roads) are plowed.  

Side streets and subdivisions are next, with 

dead ends and cul-de-sacs being plowed 

last. For small areas such as cul-de-sacs, 

where there is not enough room to turn one 

of the larger plows around, the City’s smaller 

plow is brought in.   Public Works spends 

hours plowing and often through the night.

Residents are responsible to clear their own 

driveways, sidewalks and access areas in 

front of their homes.  Please use caution 

around the snow plows.

Winter Parking:
Parking is not permitted on City Streets or in 

right-of-ways from November 1-March 31. 

For detailed information, see the City Code.

Calendar of Meetings & Events

02/04       City Council Meeting 7:00 pm

02/04       Genealogy Help Night 4:00 pm

02/06       Teen Book Club 6:00 pm

02/10       Recreation Board Meeting 7:00 pm

02/11       DRC Meeting 10:00 am

02/11       Planning Com. Meeting 6:30 pm

02/11       Genealogy Help Night 4:00 pm

02/13       Library Book Club 7:00 pm

02/18       Genealogy Help Night 4:00 pm

02/18       City Council Meeting 7:00 pm

02/20       Library Game Night 6:00 pm

02/25       DRC Meeting 10:00 am

02/25       Museum Board Meeting 4:00 pm

02/25       Genealogy Help Night 4:00 pm

02/25       Planning Com. Meeting 6:30 pm

03/03       City Council Meeting 7:00 pm

Please see details for the 

Library fundraiser on page 

five of the newsletter.  Your 

support is so appreciated!

Snow Removal

Support the Santaquin Library 



Hidden Picture Contest Winner
Jason Farrer is December’s Hidden Picture 

Contest winner.  His name was randomly drawn 

from all of the entrants.  Congratulations Jason!  

Hidden Picture Contest
There is a hidden picture like 

the one on the right in this 

issue of the newsletter.  If you 

spot it, email: kmortensen@santaquin.org

or bshupe@santquin.org by February 29th with 

the location and your contact information to be 

entered in a random drawing for a fun prize.

Hayden Mageno is an office clerk for the Recreation 

Department. She is our Swiss army knife and does a variety 

of things to help the Department, including being the front 

line with customer service, registering recreation 

participants, helping with special events, site supervisor for 

sports and also recording minutes for the Recreation 

Board, and Museum Board. She has been with Santaquin 

City for one year. Hayden enjoys getting to know so many 

of Santaquin’s residents as they visit the Recreation 

Department and she always has a smile and cheerful 

disposition to greet them. She also loves that she is 

encouraged to be creative in her job and work towards 

what she believes in. She is married to Christopher Mageno 

and they have celebrated eight years together. We 

appreciate Hayden’s willingness to be such a great team 

player. Congratulations Hayden, on being our Employee 

of the Month!

*Our Volunteer of the Month program is now going to alternate with an Employee of the Month 

program to bring recognition to our exceptional employees of the city and help our residents 

become familiar with our staff.

Employee of the Month

The 2019 Overall Winner for the "What Do 

You Love About Santaquin?" Photo Contest 

is Janelle Kropf with this beautiful photo that 

won in September. She stated that her 

favorite thing about Santaquin is our 

breathtaking sunsets. Congratulations 

Janelle!

2019 Photo Contest Overall Winner

If you have an interest in 

or want to be a part of 

the CERT TEAM you can 

contact Chris Lindquist at 

801-319-6439.

We invite all Ham Radio Operators in

For more information visit our Facebook

Santaquin Emergency Radio 
Communication (ERC) Net

the Santaquin area to join us every Tuesday at 8:30 

pm for the Santaquin ERC Net on 446.500 MHz (FM 

Simplex).
page: Santaquin ERC or email us at 

SantaquinERCnet@gmail.com. 



Teen Book Club-Every first Thursday of each month at 6 pm at the library. 
Adult Book Club- Every second Thursday of each month at 7 pm at the library. 

SANTAQUIN LIBRARY 

Check the Library website, follow us on Facebook, or call the Library for information on all book 
clubs this month. www.santaquin.org, Facebook Santaquin City Library, Library 801-754-3030. 

SANTAQUIN SENIOR CENTER 
We are pleased with the increased enrollment at the Santaquin Senior Center. Many seniors in the surrounding areas 

are finding our center a delightful place to come and mingle with old and new friends. We look forward to having 

anyone who is age 60 and older from the area to come and join us and enjoy the activities offered at the center. We 

continue to have weekly entertainment starting at 12:00 noon, with a delicious home cooked meal served after. Cost 

for each Thursday meal is a $3.00 donation. *Beginning Wednesday, January 29 @ 9:00 am we will be holding a 

‘SIT and GET FIT’ CLASS for seniors. All seniors are welcome to come and join us. In February there will not 

be a charge for the class. 
Please don’t feel too “YOUNG” to check us out! Come spend a day with us! 

Center Hours: 9:30 am-4:30 pm// Weekly on Thursdays// 55 West 100 South Santaquin 
For more information, please contact Judy Robbins @ 801-360-1698 



Recreation & Events – February 2020 
 

801-754-5805 M-Th 1-5pm & Fri 9am-1pm  www.santaquin.org   

190 South 400 West 

Events 
LITTLE MISS ORCHARD DAYS PAGEANT: Registrations will be February 1-24 ($40) or until full. Pageant 

will tentatively be held June 6. Every Princess learns a performance, participates in a service project and 
has a lot of fun! T-shirt included. Contestants will need to have evening wear (anything from a simple 
dress to an elegant dress) for the pageant. Last year's Queens are not eligible to compete this year. All 
contestants must be the designated age as of June 1st, 2020. For questions about the pageant, please 

contact the Little Miss Orchard Days pageant director, Cori: littlemissorcharddays@gmail.com.  

 

ORCHARD DAYS CAR SHOW: New categories will be added this year and winter is a great time to work on 
these new projects! Soap box derby cars, modified go-cart/lawn mowers and other similar categories. Entries will be 
$5, registrations will begin 2/1. For questions or other information, contact Car Show Chairman, Waylon Pruitt at 
435-494-5878. 
 

Youth and Adult Classes 

SPRING YOUTH TUMBLING: Come join Coach Allison and Coach LeishaAnne for our fun and exciting 8-week 
Spring Tumbling Session! Go online for more information on class times, fees ($35-$85) and to register. 

MOMMY & ME - MOVEMENT & MORE:  A fun class for toddlers ages 18 mos. – 3 yrs. and a 
parent! Classes include creative movement and dance, songs and more! The 8-week winter session will 
start 3/11 and be held on Wed. mornings at 10:30am. Register online!  

KRAFTY KIDS:  Join us for this fun creative class! Children ages 7-12 can participate in weekly classes 

to do a different craft or creative project that will be provided! Classes will start in March. Go to 

www.santaquin.org for more information and to register!  

GROUP FITNESS CLASSES: Cost is $2.50 to drop in, $25 for a 10-punch pass with the 11th class FREE 

or $20 for an unlimited month pass! Childcare is available for classes on Monday, Wednesday and Friday mornings. 

Maximum of 16 kids in childcare area. Reserve your child’s spot online by going to www.santaquin.org.  

• Monday:  Fit over 50, 7:45 AM – Sharri Clonts, HIGH Fitness, 9:15 AM (Childcare available) – Melanie 
Clark, Tabata HIIT, 8 PM – Angie Jolley 

• Tuesday: Yoga – 6 AM (Upstairs classroom) – Melanie Colbert, Weights/Toner, 6:15 AM – Chelsey 
Vuyk, ZUMBA, 9 AM – (No childcare) Tina Mortensen, ZUMBA, 8 PM – Tina Mortensen 

• Wednesday: Fit over 50, 7:45 AM – Sharri Clonts, HIGH Fitness, 9:15 AM (Childcare 
available) – Melanie Clark, PiYo Fitness, 7:30 PM – Shawnie Drury 

• Thursday: Weights/Toner, 6:15 AM – Chelsey Vuyk, ZUMBA, 9 AM – (No childcare) Tina 
Mortensen, Tabata HIIT, 8 PM – Angie Jolley 

• Friday: HIGH Fitness, 9:15 AM – (Childcare available) Amy Stephens  

UTAH VALLEY MARTIAL ARTS: Based on the style of Youn Wha Tae kwon do. Ages 4 – adult, fees are $50-
$99 per month, depending on student age and skill level. Students meet one to four times per week. Look online for 
more information. FREE TRIAL CLASS, JUST SHOW UP!   

KRAVE MAGA SELF DEFENSE: Want to learn how to protect you and your loved ones while also getting 
an amazing workout? Come try our Krav Maga program for two weeks free. Those who sign up before 1/31 
receive a free pair of MMA gloves for training. Want to train with friends and family? Sing up with a friend 
and both receive half off your first full month. Ages 13+, $80 per month, T, Th, F & Sat.  

STUNTS FOR BEGINNERS: These monthly stunt classes cover the basics of what students need to 
know in order to perform on stage and in film. Ages 12+. Saturdays from 12-1pm. $60 per month. TRY 2 

WEEKS FREE!  



Recreation & Events – February 2020 
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Youth Sports  
INTERNATIONAL SOCCER CAMP: Santaquin Recreation is thrilled to be offering the all 
new Challenger International Soccer Camp which will offer programs for each age & ability level June 15-
19 at the Harvest View Sports Complex. There are different camps to choose from: The TinyTykes program 
(2-5 yrs), The Half Day Camp (6-16 yrs), Full day camps will offer more advanced coaching for more 
competitive players and those wanting a whole day of camp activity, Team Camps are also available! 
All Challenger Sports International Soccer Campers will receive a camp ball and T-shirt, a coaching app and 
20 skill videos, and access to our online coaching library. Register at www.challengersports.com 30 days or 

more before camp and you will also qualify to receive one of our great looking International Jerseys! 

YOUTH SPRING SOCCER: Registrations will be starting 2/10 for kids in Preschool through 8th grade. Those 
interested in coaching their kids should apply by going to www.santaquin.org. All coaches must be eligible by 
passing a background check and committed to various trainings, practices and games. Children of those who 
qualify will play for free! Applications will be accepted between 12/16 - 2/2. Spread the word!! Registration 

numbers will be limited to number of coaches that qualify, register early! 

JAZZ TICKETS VOUCHERS: Jazz vs Raptors, Monday, March 9 @ 7PM. Hurry and get your 
online code today! $25 ticket vouchers are available in the Recreation Office until gone.  

UBBA (BASEBALL):  Youth Baseball is for 3rd-8th grades. Participants are required to attend player 
evaluations on March 28 (may change due to inclement weather, check email that week for times). Teams are 
drafted, will not guarantee any requests. State tournament will be played for those that qualify. Coaches 

Applications will open 1/6 - 2/23 Spread the word!! Registration numbers will be limited to number of coaches 

that qualify, register early! Registration: 3/2 - until full ($55-$70), Umpire Applications will open 3/2 - 3/29.  

UGSA (SOFTBALL): Youth Softball is for 3rd-9th grades. Participants are required to attend player 
evaluations on March 28 (may change due to inclement weather, check email that week for times). Teams are 
drafted, will not guarantee any requests.  State tournament will be played for those that qualify. Coaches 
Applications will open 1/6 - 2/23 Spread the word!! Registration numbers will be limited to number of coaches 
that qualify, register early! Registration: 3/2 - until full ($55-$65), Umpire Applications will open 3/2 - 3/29. 

COACH PITCH: Coach Pitch is for 1st/2nd graders. Leagues are not co-ed. We do not allow children to 
play up, they need to register for the current grade they are in. Team hat included. Reversible jersey 
required: $13 (If your child doesn't already have a Santaquin Recreation reversible jersey, please add one 
on while registering.) Coaches Applications will open 1/6 - 2/23 Spread the word!! Registration numbers 
will be limited to number of coaches that qualify, register early! Registration: 3/2 - until full ($42). 

CO-ED T-BALL (PRE-K AND KINDERGARTEN): Youth Co-Ed T-Ball is for Preschool age kids (entering 
Kindergarten fall of 2020) and kids currently in Kindergarten (2 separate leagues). Team hat included. 
Reversible jersey required: $13 (If your child doesn't already have a Santaquin Recreation reversible jersey, 
please add one on while registering.) Coaches Applications will open 2/3 - 3/21 Spread the word!! Registration 
numbers will be limited to number of coaches that qualify, register early! Registration: 3/30 - until full ($32).  

JOIN THE TEAM: Spring Soccer site supervisors & officials, Baseball & Softball supervisors and umpires, Snack 
Shack workers and head concessionaire. 

Adult Sports 

WOMEN’S VOLLEYBALL: Registration: 12/14-2/10, $250 per team. Program will start the middle of 
March and run through April, with games being on Tuesday nights (2-3 games per week), 8 games. League 
double elimination tournament will be held at the end of the season with awards. Rosters and player code of 
conduct from each player are due at the time of the team meeting, date TBA. Rosters will be limited to 12 
players (8 prizes for the winning team Please go online for more information www.santaquin.org. 


